
 

 Page 1 of 1 HB 3321 

 
FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 3321 
Seventy-Eighth Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2015 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 

Prepared by:  Theresa McHugh  
Reviewed by: Daron Hill   
Date:  April 14, 2015 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Requires contracting agencies to provide to Oregon Department of Administrative Services, and 
department to post on Oregon transparency website, certain information about public contracts.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Statewide 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee 
on Consumer Protection and Government Effectiveness to the House Committee on Rules.  The bill 
modifies laws regarding public contracts, including requiring that certain information about public 
contracts be published on the Oregon transparency website and be subject to public records laws.  The 
measure also requires specified meetings that must comply with public meeting laws.   It is anticipated 
that there is a fiscal impact associated with this bill, but the amount of this impact is still being 
determined.  A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is further 
considered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


